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February 10, 2023 
 
 
 
 
Re: Open House Summary  

 

 
Thank you to everyone who attended the Open House held for the proposed development at 2340 
Windsor Park Road. Through this letter, we are providing additional information and extending the 
deadline for submitting comments to March 8, 2023. If you have submitted comments already, there is 
no need to resubmit them - if you have additional or new comments, we would be happy to include these 
with your original comments.  
 
Please submit comments, by email to khemm@regina.ca, or in accordance with the instructions noted in 
the original information letter dated January 18, 2023 (which is also available on City’s website: 
regina.ca/proposeddevelopment). 
 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
 

Kimberly Hemm 
City Planner II 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


